
 

 

Cannery Creek Sewer 
Upgrade Project   

For more information call 13 26 57 
PO Box 2765 Brisbane QLD 4001 

Vegetation removal along Cannery Creek as part of the Cannery Creek Sewer 
Upgrade Project 
This project is being delivered by Urban Utilities in partnership with Fulton Hogan Utilities and will progress 
in stages due to working in and around a waterway. 

 
Location: Carter Street to Nudgee Road, Northgate  
Work hours: 6.30am to 6pm from Monday 11 September 2023 subject to weather and site conditions.  
With the recent wet weather on Monday, 4 September and a high tide sweeping through the creek, water 
levels increased causing the ground to become sodden.  However, these works will proceed, just dates 
stated below may need to change due to accessibility and availability of contractors.  

What to expect: 
• On Friday 8 September, a qualified fauna spotter will carry out an inspection to identify habitats and 

habitat features on the trees to be removed. On the day of removal, the fauna spotter will then safely 
relocate the wildlife and the habitats as required.  

• From Monday 11 September, vehicles delivering machinery will travel along Station Avenue and into 
the work area near the pedestrian footbridge, and then track along the creek towards Nudgee Road. 



 

For more information call 13 26 57 
PO Box 2765 Brisbane QLD 4001 

• Machinery being used for vegetation removal activities includes excavator, truck, chainsaw, 
woodchipper and any other equipment required, and we apologise for any inconvenience this may 
cause. 

• During the vegetation removal, an exclusion zone will be in place. For your safety and the safety of 
crews working on site, please stay away from this area.  
o Note: please visit the Urban Utilities website at urbanutilities.com.au/cannerycreek to read more in 

the July 2023 Project Fact Sheet update. 

• A 25m section of mangroves will be cutoff at ground level at the rear of properties on Everthorpe 
Street ahead of trenching activities to install the new sewer pipe across the creek. Please see the 
map above for the location of these works.  

• Temporary fencing will soon be installed along the creek to prepare for delivery of machinery to start 
the new sewer main excavation. We respectfully request that you do not enter through the fencing at 
any time once it has been installed. 

 

Urban Utilities and Fulton Hogan are excited to be delivering this sewer upgrade project, and we thank 
you for your continued patience and understanding while construction activities are underway. 
 

Contact the project team 
Let us know how you would like to be kept informed about the construction activities by registering your 
communication preferences: 

Telephone: 1800 573 215 
Email: networks.community@fultonhogan.com.au 

To view the final project design, scan this QR Code 
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